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October is Health Literacy Month – a time to recognize the importance of making health 
information easy to understand and the health care system easier to navigate. 

Meet with patient education experts from the Blum Center and Collaborative 
Governance Patient Education Committee to learn about Mass General's efforts to 
promote health literacy. Resources on health literacy, patient education, and searching 
for trusted health information online will also be available. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open to Mass General patients, families, staff, and visitors.  

For more information, call the Blum Center at 617-724-7352 or email PFLC@partners.org  

Celebrate  
Health 
Literacy  
Month! 

Date: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

Time: 9 am – 12 pm 

Location: White 1 Hallway (near Coffee Central) 
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